
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 

NOTICE NO: 10/2025 

ONE-WAY TRAFFIC IMPLEMENTATION 

TRINITY CHURCH ROAD 

HAMILTON PARISH 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 18™, 2025 

The Ministry of Public Works advises motorists that the Trinity Church Road in Hamilton Parish 

will temporarily operate as a one-way street, flowing Southeast from North Shore Road to East 

toward Wilkinson Avenue, to accommodate Election Day operations. 

The traffic adjustment will be in place from 8:00 am to 8:00 pm on Tuesday, February 18th
,

2025. 

Traffic control will be under the direction of Police Officers and managed with barricades, 

cones, and signs. 

Motorists are advised to follow the traffic flow stipulations and use alternative routes via 
Wilkinson Avenue and Fractious Street. 

Motorists who wish to traverse through the area should expect delays and are advised to 
exercise caution. 

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the full cooperation of the motoring public and 

apologises for any Inconvenience that may result. 

Should you have any questions regarding these works, please direct them to Mr. Curtis 

Charles, Construction and Maintenance Engineer at the Ministry of Public Works, at 501-

3036. 

'£" 
Dated this day J J of February 2025 

ByOrder __ ----------------­
Lt. Col. The Hon. David A. Burch, OBE (MIi), ED, JP, MP 
Minister of Public Works 


